From: noreply@granicusideas.com

To: Lemos, June
Subject: New eComment for City Council - Via Video Conference - AMENDED
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 1:40:35 PM

SpeakUp

New eComment for City Council - Via Video
Conference - AMENDED

Ryan Whitaker submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: City Council - Via Video Conference - AMENDED

Iltem: 8B. 21-043 Receive Report and Consider Adoption of City Council Resolution Approving
Amendment 7 Extending the Term of the Franchise Agreement with Waste Management and
Authorizing City Manager to Execute Same

eComment: Hi,my name is Ryan Whitaker and I've been with WM for 16 years. | am currently the
Fleet Manager for both the Fort Bragg and Ukiah truck fleets. | hope the city council considers
the benefits of having a corporation like Waste Management as a hauler, because beyond
picking up and hauling trash, Waste Management has a longstanding record of making
environmental protections and public safety a top priority. Waste Management’s commitment to
values that protect this community go above and beyond.
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From: noreply@granicusideas.com

To: Lemos, June
Subject: New eComment for City Council - Via Video Conference - AMENDED
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 4:56:45 PM

SpeakUp

New eComment for City Council - Via Video
Conference - AMENDED

Jacob Patterson submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: City Council - Via Video Conference - AMENDED

Iltem: 8B. 21-043 Receive Report and Consider Adoption of City Council Resolution Approving
Amendment 7 Extending the Term of the Franchise Agreement with Waste Management and
Authorizing City Manager to Execute Same

eComment: | support this short-term contract extension but only to facilitate a more orderly
transition process to a new solid waste arrangement. The City likely would not even have the
opportunity for this short-term extension had you followed the staff recommendation in
December to enter into an exclusive negotiation with Waste Management. Luckily, you
considered my public comment opposing that action and followed my recommendation for non-
exclusive talks that improved the City's negotiation position.
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From: Mary Rose Kaczorowski

To: Lemos, June
Subject: Gibney Lane project
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 6:08:28 PM

Many are asking how and why this project was not given more heightened
Environmental Review. Lack of input from neighbors is missing as well. Why
change what is already working?

My Best Regards,
Mary Rose Kaczorowski, MTS

m.
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From: jay@mcn.org

To: Lemos, June
Subject: Waste Management comment
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 7:50:35 PM

Dear Council Members,

I would like to see the Council ultimately find the best trash hauling
service etc. for the residents of Fort Bragg. Giving WM a 12 month
extension could be advantageous. I am disappointed WM waited so long and
perhaps assumed the City would just continue along with them.

I would also like to know what is in the works for the Bully Waste pickup.
My understanding is that it is stated in the current Franchise Agreement
and is typically scheduled within the first 2-4 months of each Calendar
year.

Kind Regards,

Jay Rosenquist
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